
 
 

 
 
 

 
695 Moores Creek Lane | Charlottesville, Virginia 22902-9016      

434.977.2970 
434.293.8858 

www.rivanna.org 
 

 
##Press Release## 

 
RSWA Upcoming Closures 

 
For Immediate Release 

 

 
Charlottesville, VA – June 3, 2024   
 
The Rivanna Solid Waste Authority is reporting that the Ivy Material Utilization Center at 4576 
Dick Woods Road will be replacing one of its scales on Saturday, June 8, 2024, through 
Monday, June 10, 2024, and will be closed to the public on those days.  The facility will 
reopen on Tuesday, June 11, 2024. 
 
For more information on the Ivy Material Utilization Center, please visit: Ivy Material 
Utilization Center (MUC) - Rivanna Authorities 

 

 
CONTACT:  Betsy Nemeth 

Director of Administration & Communications 
Rivanna Solid Waste Authority 
434-977-2970 ext. 111 
bnemeth@rivanna.org 
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